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Supplementary Questions on Notice -
1. Mr Renouf, who appeared from Ernst and Young, indicated in his final
comment as a witness, that your department had received a copy of their
report "lnfrastructure - Project Cost Benchmarking Study" which was specific
to NSW. He also indicated in his comment on p 8 that reports provided to
individualjurisdictions contained more detail than that given to the Committee
on 21 November 2011. Will your department provide copies of this more
detailed report supplied to NSW, for use by the Committee as was indicated
by Mr Les Wielinga in his reply to the first question put to him by Penny
Sharpe?

Response

Please find attached a copy of the Ernst and Young report provided to
Transport for NSW. Transport for NSW is not in possession of any other
reports.

Chris Lock, Deputy Director General, Transport Projects Division
Transport for New South Wales


